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Horsens April 11 2005

Recommendation for Danielle McDavis.
Danielle McDavis has been employed here at Chemitalic A/S from 12 January 2004 to 29 April 2005.

Danielle has been working in several places in the production but has since 26 April 2004 only been
employed in the department of AOI testing. She has been working both day shifts and night shifts.

Danielle has always been very fast at learning new things and has always shown an interest in getting to
learn new things. This has made it very easy to give Danielle new tasks which she has not tried before
and she does it with a smile on her face.

If extra work needs to be done Danielle is always there to give a helping hand even if she has not tried it
before. She always approaches a task with a positive attitude which helps motivate her colleagues. She
is very stable and reliable. She has had an insignificant number of days off and during the period she has
been employed here at Chemitalic A/S.

She is very well liked by her fellow colleagues and her great sprit has a positive effect on her
surroundings.

It is with great regret that we have to say goodbye to Danielle but we wish her the best of luck in the
future.

It is with pleasure that we are prepared to elaborate on the recommendation if necessary.

Yours sincerely

ger of the
Jacobsen

epartment.
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